LEGAL AND LEGISLATIVE COMMITTEE
December 1, 2009
5:10 P.M.

Councilman Murphy, Chairman, called the meeting of the Legal and Legislative
Committee to order with Councilpersons Scott, Rico, Benson, Berz, McGary, Ladd,
Robinson, and Gilbert present. City Attorney Michael McMahan and Shirley Crownover,
Assistant Clerk to the Council, were also present.

Others present included Dan Johnson, Jerry Stewart, Gary Hilbert, Richard Beeland,
Daisy Madison, Steve Leach, Lee Norris, Bill Payne, Dennis Malone, and Cathie
Fulgham.

After calling the meeting to order, Chairman Murphy stated that he did not believe that
any further discussion on Street naming would be highly productive; that we had
discussed striking two provisions, one being no additional prefixes. Attorney McMahan
stated that he could have this prepared before tonight’s meeting.

Councilwoman Berz stated that she needed clarification on what had been said. Attorney
McMahan explained that they said don’t create any new prefix names, with
Councilwoman Berz stating that she thought he meant North and South.

Mr. Leach noted that there was also a statement about re-addressing, with Chairman
Murphy stating that Councilman McGary suggested this.

Mr. Payne added that numbering does not come before the Council.

Attorney McMahan stated that he would take care of this between now and tonight’s
meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 5:15 p.m.



